The Holt Education Foundation,

founded in 1993, is a non-profit corporation
organized under the laws of the State of Michigan as a method of
providing private support to enhance the Holt Public Schools' programs

and services beyond the limits of normal tax support.

Mission:
The Holt Education Foundation shall provide educational opportunities

for establishing innovative programs and resources that will

challenge students and staff members to

achieve their full potential,

now and in the future.

Funds to support the Foundation's efforts are obtained through individual and
corporate tax-deductible contributions. Donations can be general in nature, or
can be given to support a particular project. The Foundation may sponsor
fund-raising events from time to time.

You have an opportunity to invest in the future of our children!
Education is an investment, not an expense. The Holt Education Foundation
is an opportunity for you to invest in programs, services, and resources that
will support student achievement at the highest levels. Gifts and donations
to the Holt Education Foundation are tax deductible.

Please direct questions or donations to:
Holt Education Foundation
Office of the Superintendent (o

5780 W. Holt Road, Holt, MI 48842. @s§ NGRS

Telephone: 517-694-5715 ‘




